

3rd March 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

RE: SECOND YEAR ARAN TRIP

There has been a slight change to the Aran Islands Trip due to circumstances outside of our control. Unfortunately, due to contract issues between Aer Aran and the Government we are unable to charter flights to Inis Oirr without keeping costs down to a reasonable amount. As such we need to get the ferry (and bus) from Ros a Mhil port instead.

Because of the ferry schedule we now need to go a day early. The trip will now run from Wednesday 5th April to Sunday 9th April

The cost of the trip will therefore increase **by €10 from €220 to €230**

Students must be in the school insurance scheme (Brennan insurance).

The balance of €130 is due on or before Friday 10th March. This should be brought to the Library to Ms. Martin. If the date change has impacted the ability of your son/daughter to travel, please can you let me know by Wednesday 8th March so that a place can be offered to a student on the waiting list.

Best regards,

Carl Breden